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Date  Time Nature Details 

9/12/2021 08:22 Vehicle Pursuit A deputy attempted to stop a vehicle on US 

Route 33 near US Route 42 for a traffic 

violation and the vehicle refused to stop. A 

vehicle pursuit was initiated that traveled 

eastbound on US Route 33 to the Union and 

Franklin County line. The pursuit was 

terminated for safety reasons and a report 

was taken, #21-0794. 

9/12/2021 10:56 Dispute A deputy was dispatched to a residence on 

Rose Street in Magnetic Springs to 

investigate a dispute between a boyfriend 

and girlfriend. No report was taken. 

9/12/2021 11:01 Fraud A deputy was sent to a residence in the 

26000 block of Snediker Road to investigate 

fraudulent charges on the victim’s debit 

card.  No report was taken. 

9/12/2021 12:24 Domestic A deputy was dispatched to a residence in 

the 15000 block of Hagenderfer Road to 

investigate a domestic dispute between a 

husband and wife. No report was taken. 

9/12/2021 14:15 Criminal Damage  A deputy was sent to a residence in the 

10000 block of Biscayne Court to 

investigate damage to a 2014 Lexus RX350.  

No report was taken. 

9/12/2021 17:12 Recovered Property  Deputies were dispatched to a property in 

the 13000 block of State Route 347 to take 

possession of a wallet that was found in the 

driveway. The wallet was returned to the 

owner and a report was taken, #21-0797. 

9/12/2021 17:32 Property Damage Crash 

/ Impaired Driver 

Deputies and units from the Jerome 

Township Fire Department responded to the 

13000 block of Industrial Parkway for a 



property damage crash involving a 2018 

Ford Fusion that drove off the road and 

struck a tree. As a result of the 

investigation, the driver, Derik W. 

Holbrook, age 25 of Marysville was 

arrested for operating a vehicle while under 

the influence. Two reports were taken, #21-

0795 and #80-21-348. 

9/12/2021 19:12 Theft Deputies were dispatched to a residence in 

the 34000 block of Longberry Road to 

investigate the theft of a catalytic 

converters. A report was taken, #21-0796. 
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